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The McKinney Chapter held its monthly meeting at the Steak Kountry restaurant on December 9, 2004.
Those attending the meeting were: Mic Barnette, Marshall Battle, Gary Coats, Cecil and Marcia Coale,
Milton and Jerrie Lentz, Peter and Daenny McLellan, Jim and Mae Shaw, Tommy Slay, Annie Stokes
(speaker) and husband, Eugene Trimble, Willie and Marylin Walker, Nathan and Wanda White, Rex and
Dorthy Witcher, and Mike Yarbrough.

The attendees ate supper from 6:15 to 7:15 pm.

President Mike Yarbrough called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm.

Treasurer Cecil Coale reported that there was about $1900 in the chapter bank account.

Our guest speaker was Mrs. Annie Stokes who told us about the Chesnut Square Historical Park in
McKinney.

President Yarbrough presented a Flag Certificate to Compatriot Cecil Coale.

Compatriot Nathan White inducted new members Rex Witcher, John Slay and Milton Lentz. Also,
membership certificates for new members Gregory Coats and John M. Witcher have been received from
National.

The raftle was won by Wosar Jerrie Lentz.

Compatriot Willie Walker passed a hat and collected $70 to purchase underwear for residents of the Bonham
VA Hospital.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm by President Yarbrough.
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